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July 15" 2018 - 7" Sunday after Pentecost
100t Anniversary (Centennial) of our UOCof SA in 20181
OFFICIAL DAY OF CELEBRATION IS Mzﬂzm-mam - Feast of Holy Equal-to-the

Apostles Great Prince Volodymyr. Procession 9:30 - SERVICE IN So. Bound Brook, NJ!

TODAY’S SERVICES: 7oday’s Greeter: Stan Nartowicz

Sun. 8:30am Mem. Prayer for Taras Cerkevich (12" Anniv.) by the Cerkevich
Family
9:00am Divine Liturgy - 7" Sunday after Pentecost — Placing the Robe of
Protection of the BVM at Blachernae (5" c.) - St. Juvenal - Patriarch
Of Jerusalem, St. Photius - Metropolitan Of Kyiv
10:30am Mem. Prayer for Nicholas and Jay Wasylyk by Patrice Lewandoski
and family
SERVICES FOR THE WEEK:
Thur. 6:00pm Orthodoxy Discussion Class - all welcome
Sun. 8:30am Mem. Prayer for Semen Wariank by Teresa Byc and family
9:00am Divine Liturgy- 8™ Sunday after Pentecost — Hieromartyr Pancratius,

Cyril, Martyrs Patermuthius, Coprius, Alexamder and St. Theodore
NEXT WEEK’s Greeter: Linda McClester

Next Week Altar Servers: J.D. Cairns, Qorey Carter, Ryan Fealy
Next Week Reader: J.D. Cairns and Dylan Marek
HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO: Stan Nartowicz, Jr., Judy Lokos, Jeanette Stokes, and a

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY TO: Alan & Nancy Grabie, and to all those celebrating their
special intentions, may the Lord grant you all “Many Blessed Years, Mnohaya Lita!”

PARISH ORTHODOX INSTRUCTION: To those interested in attending instruction for a
better understanding of the Orthodox faith - you will have an opportunity Thursday at 6:00pm.
Summer dates are flexible and future dates will be discussed along with topics for discussion.

All questions are invited and No questions are off limits — any and all inquiries will be addressed.

Take an opportunity to attend and bring your questions with you.
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St. DEMETRIUS UOL Meeting: TODAY July 15" - after

Anyone interested in participating is invited.

Our St. DEMETRIUS Festival is September 8": Save the following Dates!

Eood preparation dates for the Festival will be August 14 and 15 - 1st batch of
Varenyky; August 21 and 22 - 2nd batch of Varenyky. September 4, 5, 6 -
Holubsti. If you are available, please come out and help .... many hands are needed.
Thank you for your support — we appreciate any and all the help we can get.

PLEASE PRAY FOR: Alice Erwinski, Helen Maslankowski, Stella Meka, Eva Cerkevich,
Patty Tucker, Michelle Goldberg, Mary & Frank Wrublevski, Alan Toth, Raymond Wizna,
Nancy Grabie, Stephanie Senedak, i i Bylinski, Anna Muzyka,
Kathleen Ward, Olivia Zazworsky, Ann Marie Rowland, Chet, Henry, Margaret, Robert,
Nicole, Olga, Andrew, Christopher, & children Tessa, Liana, Robert, Jacob, and Jonathan.

remembering all the sick, the suffering, and for the men and women serving in our armed
forces, praying the Lord’s Protection - giving thanks for ALL Blessings upon our soldiers, sailors
and faithful parishioners and attendees to our Holy Church.

BUILDING FUND THANK YOU: to all those who continue to offer support for all our
church projects. . May you be Blessed for your kindness and thoughtfulness.

*** TODAY - COFFEE HOUR ***

St. DEMETRIUS CHURCH BOARD MEETING: July 25" 7:00PM - Board Room

St. DEMETRIUS Men’s Club EVENTS: Saturday August 4™ The Annual Picnic — all
Church members invited - Guests $10.00 starts at 12:30/1:00 — A GREAT event that offers
friendship and memorable moments! The Eishing Trip (rescheduled) for September

15th out of Atlantic Highlands. $75/person includes use of fishing rods, equipment, boat fee,
and refreshments. Boat leaves at 3:00 pm. Please call Pete Prociuk 732-718-8320.

CHOIR DIRECTOR SEARCH! - |f you are aware of someone who would be interested in
pursuing the Choir Director position, please let Fr. Taras or Deacon Richard know. This is a
position that requires BASIC KNOWLEDGE of music, dedication, and liturgical study.

CANDLE DONATIONS - When lighting candles, PLEASE PLACE ALL CANDLE
DONATIONS INTO THE VOTIVE STAND COLLECTION BOX or into the ENVELOPES
provided on the votive stands and leave them on the stand. If you need help, please ask
any attending church board members or altar server to assist you.




